Community Facilities Sub-Committee
Wolfeboro Planning Board
2018 Master Plan Revision

August 10, 2018

MINUTES

Location: Conference Room, Planning Department, Town Hall

Members Present: Mike Hodder, Julie Jacobs, Linda Murray, Dave Senecal, John Thurston, Paul
Whalen.

Staff Present: none
The meeting was opened at 8:00 AM and adjourned at 9:57AM.

The sub-committee discussed and agreed with minor corrections and edits to the texts of the proposed
facilities listings and the vision & goals statement. There was discussion regarding a recommendation for
a budgetary review process; Hodder agreed to devise new text to replace the previous version. Murray
pointed out that a specific recommendation for a Community Center had not been included; Hodder said
he would rectify this. The sub-committee agreed to add a new recommendation, namely, to make the
Town’s beaches as accessible as possible for disabled persons.

The next meeting of the sub-committee will be held on Thursday, August 16, 2018 from 9:00AM until

11:00AM in a location to be announced.

John Thurston

Mike Hodder



